
ASCCC Liaison Adjunct Faculty Share Report 

As an ASCCC Liaison for the Academic Senate, representing the unique perspectives and needs 
of part-time faculty, the goal is to promote open communication, collaboration, and collective 
efforts to enhance the academic experience for all students. Here is the latest update: 

1. 2025 Part-Time Faculty Institute

• Registration Status: In-person registration has reached capacity. A waitlist is
available for those who still wish to attend.

• More Information: 2025 Part-Time Faculty Institute

2. Paper on Part-Time Faculty

• Title: "Part-time Faculty: Equity, Rights, and Roles in Governance"

• Status: In June 2024, editing began with an anticipated projected final release in Fall
2024.

• More Information:

o Part-time Faculty Paper

o Adoption Resolution

3. Additional Information

• Currently, no other update is available.

Commitment 

With dedication to advocating for principles that support teaching efforts and enhance student 
success, as an ASCCC Liaison, the importance of inclusivity and representation for part-time 
faculty within the Academic Senate, together, we can continue building a strong academic 
community that values the contributions of all faculty members. 

Thank you for this opportunity, and I wish everyone a successful year ahead! 

Professor Hector Santiago Jr.  
Adjunct Faculty, Education Department 

https://asccc.org/events/2025-part-time-faculty-institute
https://www.asccc.org/papers/part-time_faculty-equity_rights_roles_in_governance
https://www.asccc.org/resolutions/adopt-paper-part-time-faculty-equity-rights-and-roles-governance#ftn2



